
Eco Committee Update: 
 

The solar panels have been commissioned and we are 
already starting to see how this is positively helping 
the environment.  Every week we will put a report 
into the newsletter to show you how much energy we 
used, how much energy we made and how much 
energy we have exported back to the grid.  As this is 
our first report, it shows the totals so far.  We expect 
our energy consumption to increase over the winter 
and our energy production to decrease, but we are 
hoping to see overall progress over the whole year. 
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